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15th January 2021                                                              (Text of email sent to all Parents and Carers) 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Thank you for your support and commitment to children's learning this week.  Both in school and at 
home.  Please note that should your child become ill at any point during the time they are learning from 
home, you will still need to inform the school.  This is because we would need to know as we would not 
expect an ill child to be completing their school work and because we are still required to report Covid 
related absences (whether isolation or illness) at County level on a daily basis. 
Staff are required to respond to work regularly and you will be contacted if work has not been completed 
and uploaded through the Google classroom portal.  Clearly, we would not wish to be chasing work if a 
child is ill in the same way that we would not expect an ill child to attend school.  
We have been asked to share this public health message from Stuart Keeble, Director of Public Health 
at Suffolk County Council.   It is available to view either on Twitter or Youtube.  
https://fb.watch/2Y-8qCY5x3/  
https://twitter.com/suffolkcc/status/1348667281396609025?s=20    
This is also available on you-tube, : https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Llo9SYI2X8M&feature=youtu.be  
 

 
School Admissions:   For your information, the closing date for applications for full time admission to 
primary school in the 2021/2022 school year is today, Friday 15th January 2021 at 
2400hrs.  Applications can be made online at www.suffolk.gov.uk/admissions where you will also find 
further information.    
 
Kind regards 
Cheryl Wass 
Headteacher 
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